
 

 

 

Congratulations! 
On behalf of Grimley Financial Corporation, 

congratulations to our CEO Chuck Grimley on 
being selected as a co-recipient for this year’s 

Champions of Camden – Health & Fitness 
Champion. Your constant efforts on non-profits 
over the last 30 years have been inspiring and 
motivational to watch. Thank you, Chuck and 

Marian, for making GFC such an amazing place 
to work. Enjoy this special honor! 

 

- The GFC Employees 

 

 
 
 
 
 


